
 

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov> 

New MIRC Comment 
1 message 

Tue, Oct 15, 2013 at 12:37 PM 
Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov 

First Name - Philip

Last Name - Khnopp 

Organization Name - Myself 

Comment - I strongly support the movement to help low income families in Virginia, to receive medicare 
benefits. This is the humane thing to do. we must not turn our backs upon those of lesser means. Yours, 
Philip Khnopp, Va Resident
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